
Mill Valley Ranch  (MVR) Round Ups! 
The  Round Ups are on again at Mill Valley Ranch with up to 660-880 
participants per year demonstrating how popular they are and what a great 
reputation the Round Ups have. The MVR Drill Team also opened the Farm 
World Rodeo last month which is just outstanding, well done all! 

EPIC Youth Camp was an outstanding success!
This year’s EPIC Camp was another successful Ministry program with up to 60+ 
participants enjoying worship sessions, outdoor activities, presentations and 
growing closer to God together. A special thank you to Michael Brew for helping 
coordinate the camp and to our guest speaker Eric Agyeman  for some powerful 
sessions. BCV would also like to thank Cameron Petrusma for managing another 
EPIC Camp and all the Camp Wilkin team for making EPIC Illuminate 2023 such a 
success.

Mother & Daughter Retreat @ Burnside Camp in Anglesea.
For many years BCV has been providing opportunities for mothers and 
daughters to come together and experience the joy of camping during 3 day 
retreats at either Camp Wilkin or Burnside Camp in Anglesea. 
This year’s retreat is at Burnside Camp from the 7th - 9th of July and the 
staff and volunteers are looking forward to another wonderful program that 
celebrates the special bond between Mother’s and Daughter’s.

Geoff and Kendra at the International CCI Conference 2023.
BCV are very honored to have Geoff and Kendra Caldwell attend the Christian 
Camping International Conference in the Netherlands last month.
We are very much looking forward to them returning from Europe and sharing 
many wonderful stories of their travels and experiences.


